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A: Based on your code, you are already running under
a command prompt, so use the following command to
run a program (like ModFlow):
%windir%\System32\cmd.exe /c "ModFlowSetup.exe"
.2d at 15 (citing First State Underwriters Agency v.
White, 609 F.2d 201 (6th Cir.1979)). This court has
accepted the weight accorded an agent's actions when
the agent is the one who initially invokes the power of
the attorney. See First State Underwriters Agency v.
White, 609 F.2d 201, 208 (6th Cir.1979) (holding that,
when an agent is the one who invokes the power of
the attorney, a principal does not have to show that its
decision to allow a document to be drafted was in
good faith, reasonable or carefully considered and that
the agent has the burden to show the decision was
made in bad faith). Here, an agent was hired and was

3/5

the one that initially invoked the power of the
attorney. Additionally, Mr. O'Donnell was the one that
hired the attorney and was the one that requested the
power of attorney. Therefore, Mr. O'Donnell has the
burden to show the decision to allow the attorney to
draft a document was made in bad faith. This burden
cannot be met by Mr. O'Donnell merely asserting he
did not know that his actions in signing the power of
attorney were in bad faith. The jury had the
opportunity to view and hear Mr. O'Donnell during his
testimony. They could have made a determination as
to whether his testimony was credible, or whether
they thought he was intentionally trying to protect
himself by invoking the power of the attorney. We find
that, even if we were to accept Mr. O'Donnell's
testimony as true, it does not meet the definition of a
valid invocation of the power of attorney to create a
genuine issue of material fact. [15] In Michaud, the
Michigan Court of Appeals stated: "To adopt the
argument made by the insurer in this case would be to
say that the attorney's obligations to his client, his
answer to an action against his client, and his duty to
maintain the attorney's seal are meaningless and
without substance." Id. at 121. [16] Having found that
the insurance policies at issue in this case do not
provide for any attorney's fees and/or costs, we need
not consider whether the McCarran- 6d1f23a050
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